
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

NON-PUBLIC SESSION MINUTES of April 1, 2002 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Chairman; Donald J. Crate, Sr.; Ilene P. Reed;  Keith Oppenneer 

 

 

Mr. Crate moved to enter non-public at 5:30 pm.; Mr. Oppenneer seconded.  Roll call vote: Mr. 

Crate, aye; Mr. Oppenneer, aye; Mrs. Reed, aye. 

 

The Board discussed three issues: 

 

1) Which of the two offers (NHMA and MRI) for assistance in selecting a town manager should 

the board accept? 

 

2) The hiring of an interim town manager 

 

3) If the vote for hiring a town manager passed, to whom should it be offered?  The discussion 

on hiring an interim town manager focused on the expressed desire of the voters to have a 

full time manager, the recent proposal by MRI to reduce Steve Griffin’s time to two days a 

week, the experience MRI has with town operations, and the possible negative impact having 

an interim, followed by a permanent, town manager may have on the employees of the town 

as regard to the orientation required for each manager.  Possible candidates for the job were 

also discussed. 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to close the non-public session at 6:12 pm, Mrs. Reed seconded, vote 

unanimous. 

 


